
 

 

 

 

Parent E-Bulletin – Spring Term 
Week Commencing 12th February 2024 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week has been another really busy and productive week in Upton-by-Chester High School.  
 
The main event this week has been the annual Sixth Form Charity Week.   During the week the Sixth 
Form have organised and hosted a whole range of activities which learners and staff have participated 
in.  This is an annual event that has a long history.  I have to say that this year the Sixth Form have 
excelled themselves in terms of their level of organisation and commitment to raising as much funding as 
possible for the three identified charities. We will update you with the total amount raised once all of the 
donations have been counted.  
 
Learners in Year 11 were able to participate in a workshop at Chester University this week to support their 
learning of Spanish.  This was a great opportunity for learners to further develop their skills. 
 
It is hard to believe that next week is the final week of the current half term.  School will close at the normal 
time of 3.10pm on Friday 16th February and will reopen to learners on Monday 26th February.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mr L Cummins, 
Headteacher 

 
Engage@upton Updates 
 
Please note that art club is cancelled on Wednesday 14th February  

 
Learners in receipt of Free School Meals 
 
We are in the process of arranging for parents / carers of all FSM learners to receive a £15 Tesco gift 

card, financed through Cheshire West & Chester Council’s Household Support Fund, to assist with 

purchasing food for your child(ren) over the February 2024 Half-Term holidays.  We will be issuing one 

gift card for every FSM learner on roll in our school. These gift cards will be emailed to you direct by 

Tesco at around 8.00 a.m. on Tuesday 13th February.  If you cannot see the email in your Inbox, please 

double-check your Junk Email and Clutter folders, just in case it has gone into one of them in error. 

If you do not receive a gift card you were expecting please email finance@uptonhigh.co.uk and we will 

investigate and resolve the matter for you. 

 

School Production – Oliver! 
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Stay Safe Bulletin January 2024 
 
Please use the following link to access the Stay Safe Bulletin for January 2024 which focuses on Body Image: 
 
Stay Safe Bulletin January 2024 
 
John Keegan  
Assistant Headteacher – Director of Safeguarding and Wellbeing 
 

Careers and Next Steps 
 
Click on the link below to see the latest information 
 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ab57VM41x7_yzr0Q19PUj0r4KoWn--
X2iSfZR7Kl_yc/edit?usp=sharing 
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